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2024 EARLYACT PROJECTS - JUNIOR SCHOOL 

 

Dear Charles Campbell College Community, 

This year, our EarlyAct student leaders are undertaking two main projects. 

Any money raised during the R-6 House Team Weeks will be used to support the following projects. 

 

PROJECT 1: 

Catherine House: Supporting women experiencing homelessness 

EarlyAct are asking for your help with collecting the following donations.  

Please be mindful that all donations must be brand new. 

Personal care items:  

Shampoo. Conditioner. Body wash. Sunscreen. Deodorant. Hair ties. Hairbrushes. Combs. Loofahs. 

Please note all items must be full sized. 

Arts and crafts: 

Mindfulness colouring books. Water colour paints/pencils. Canvases. Acrylic paints. Drawing 

paper/art books. 

Grocery list: 

Long life milks. Tea. Coffee. Milo. Paper towel. Cling wrap. Aluminum foil. Canned tuna. Pasta. 

Pasta sauce. Tomato sauce. BBQ sauce. Tinned soup. Tinned fruit. Tinned baked beans. Long life 

fruit juice. Rice. Breakfast cereals. Cup noodles. Jam. Vegemite. 

Moving on packs: 

Toasters. Kettles. Chopping boards. Dinner sets. Cutlery. Pots. Pans. Rubber gloves. Food storage 

containers. Toilet brush. Toilet paper. Towel sets. Bathmats. Face towels. Dishwashing liquid. Bin 

liners. Microfibre clothes. Spray and wipe. 

Please bring any donated items to Junior School Student Services by Term 3, Week 10.  

 

PROJECT 2: 

Second Chances 

There are two recycling bins placed in the Junior School. We will be collecting plastic 

bottles and cans that can be recycled for 10 cents at a Bottle Recycling Depot. We 

would appreciate any donations from families and will use the money collected to 

donate to Second Chances, a non-profit organisation that supports people who 

have been incarcerated, their children and families to create a better future for 

themselves. 

 

Our EarlyAct members thank you for your support and generosity. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Christine Falco. 

Phone: (08) 8165 4700                 Email: Christine.Falco427@schools.sa.edu.au 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Christine Falco EarlyAct Board Members  

R-6 WELL-BEING LEADER 
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